
Best Practices for Administering Proficiency Exams 

The next round of proficiency exams for math, ELA, science and social studies on March14-18, 2022 for 

students in Kindergarten-12th grade.  As you prepare for testing it is important that we administer the 

test with fidelity.   

Because you will make important instructional decisions based, in part, on Star data, it is critical that you 

maintain the integrity of that data. You can do this by replicating the norming conditions as closely as 

possible and by following test protocol to give all students the same chance to do their best. 

Administering the test with fidelity helps ensure that scores reflect students’ level of achievement. 

Below are tips on maintaining integrity when administering proficiency checks using STAR 360.  

 

 


